
WSR 23-03-094
RESCISSION OF EMERGENCY RULES

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed January 17, 2023, 9:32 a.m.]

This memo serves as notice that, effective January 11, 2023, the 
department of health (department) is rescinding the emergency rule-
making order CR-103E for WAC 246-335-510, 246-335-545, 246-335-610, 
and 246-335-645 for in-home services agencies, which was filed Novem-
ber 23, 2022, and published as WSR 22-23-166.

The department is rescinding this CR-103E because its purpose was 
to maintain emergency rule amendments while permanent rule making was 
in progress. The associated permanent rules were adopted on December 
11, 2022, under WSR 23-01-032 and became effective on January 11, 
2022. Because the permanent rules have superseded the emergency rules, 
the department is rescinding WSR 22-23-166.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
John Hilger by email john.hilger@doh.wa.gov or phone 360-236-2929.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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